
 
 

Memo 
To: Northwest Florida State College Presidential Search Committee  
From:  Rhea Goff, Search Committee Chair 
Date: October 4, 2024 
Re: Review Candidates and Select Semi-Finalists (Closed to Public, s. 1004.098, FS) 
 
 
The Presidential Search Committee will discuss and review the candidates for the College President position 
and, following discussion, select semi-finalists applicants to interview with the committee.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
The Northwest Florida State College Presidential Search Committee selects [Semi-Finalist Candidate Names as 
Selected by the Committee] as semi-finalist candidates for the position of College President. These candidates 
will be invited to interview with the Northwest Florida State College Presidential Search Committee. 


